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 The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
  Phone (530)621-6438 

 
 
 
February 19, 2025 
 
 
To: All Proposers 
 
Re: RFP #24-0111 – Master Plan Traffic Operations 
  
 

The apparent successful proposer for the subject Request for Proposals (RFP) is: 
 

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
 
An Agreement for services will be negotiated by the County of El Dorado, Department of 
Transportation.  
 
For questions, please contact Matthew McKain at 530-621-5974. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 
 
 
 
Michele Weimer, MPA, CPPO 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 

Michele Weimer (Feb 19, 2025 16:20 PST)
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